E.E.-.C.C,

Meeting Notes
November 6, 2002

President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.

October minutes were not available to read.

Treasurer Jim Mueller was absent, but Bonnie Mueller recapped the treasurer’s report as
provided.

Old Business

Cheryl Baugh will meet with the Valley River board at the end of the month to determine
the possibility of holding an event at their site.

Bruce Shelton stated that he would contact the person at the Motor Plex site in Harrisburg
for a status.

New Business

Trig Insurance will not be renewing with K & K, however K & K found a new carrier for
us, but they are unable to guarantee what the rates will be. K & K also has the
option of renewing our insurance or not for 2003.

To date 106 people have signed up for the End of Year Awards Banquet. Bren Wamsley
has handled all the arrangements.

There was discussion regarding recognition of event helpers at the banquet. It was
determined that special recognition should go to Robin Lyons for her help with
the raffle and release signature gathering.

Bonnie Mueller stated that the school in Riddle (South Umpqua High School) looks like
they have a large parking lot. Could this be a possible site? We also need to
check into Hoodoo Ski area as a possible site.

Cheryl Baugh will be working on securing Monaco as our IceBreaker event site.

2003 officer elections will be held at the awards banquet since the majority of members
will be attending.

Cheri Wilson made a motion that the Safety Steward position be made an elected position
and given powers equal other elected officials. Peggy Veatch seconded the
motion. The motion passed.

Officer nominations are:

Secretary: Kevin Braunger

Treasurer: Jim Mueller

Vice President: Lorin Wamsley

President: Tim Thoming, Pat Ezard, and Brad Moffit

Safety Steward: Tim Steck

Bonnie Mueller and Bill Baugh will be rewriting the club by-laws for 2003. They are
outdated and need editing.

Cheri Wilson suggested a test and tune day for members only. Pre-registration would be
required with a cap on the number of people allowed to register.



Brad Moffit asked if in the future could we use the same course for one event from year
to year. This would allow for a time comparison between years.

Pat Ezard stated that he would verify whether we still have all radios since the last event.

The raffle money sent to the Oakridge fire Department totaled $440.00.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.
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